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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2015 10:06 AM
To: Arceneaux, Nicole Marie
Cc: Jim Harms (jim.harms@aecom.com); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel leak case RO298 - Unocal #4625, 3070 Fruitvale Ave., Oakland

Dear Ms. Arceneaux, 

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) has prepared the public notification fact sheet entitled Invitation to 
Comment – Potential Case Closure for the subject fuel leak case.    However, ACEH is unable to determine the 
addressing for two adjacent properties, the Eden Manor assisted living facility, 3121 Fruitvale Avenue (permanent 
occupants only) and the Dimond House apartments located at 3050 Fruitvale Avenue. 

Therefore, ACEH requests that a determination be performed to establish the number of units and the unit addresses for 
these two complexes located along Fruitvale Avenue.   

Please provide the requested addressing information to ACEH (Attention: Keith Nowell) in an E-mail correspondence by 
the date specified below.  The public notification fact sheet, which initiates the 60-day comment period, will be distributed 
upon receipt of the address information. 

Information Request 

 April 6, 2015– Address Information for 3121 Fruitvale Avenue and 3050 Fruitvale Avenue (provided via E-mail) 

Thank you for your cooperation.  ACEH looks forward to working with you and your consultants to advance the case 
toward closure. Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-
6764 or send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.  

Respectfully, 
Keith Nowell 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


